
TOWN OF LIMA   

P.O. Box 184 

Lima, MT  59739 

(406)276-3521 

Email: lima@3rivers.net; 

limamayor@3rivers.net 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

9-Year Asbestos Monitoring Waiver for: TOWN OF LIMA 

 

Our water system has been granted a 9-year waiver for asbestos sampling.  As our customers, you have a right 

to know that we are not sampling for asbestos. 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular 

monitoring are an indicator of that the drinking water has or has not met health standards. We will not conduct 

monitoring for asbestos because we have been granted a 9-year waiver by the Montana Department of 

Environmental Quality Public Drinking Water Section. This waiver is based on our certification that there are no 

asbestos-containing materials in the distribution system for the Town of Lima’s public water supply. 

WHAT SHOULD I DO?  There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

For more information, please contact the Town of Lima at PO Box 184, Lima, MT, 59739 or by phone at (406) 

276-3521. 

This notice is being posted by the Town of Lima. 

PWSID: MT0000276 

Water System Class C 

Beaverhead County 

 

 

 

Date and Method Distributed:  8/17/2022 Posted at official town posting places (Post Office, Ralph’s Exxon, Lima 

Public School, Park Reader Board, and Town Reader Board) AND enclosed with Consumer Confidence Report. 

Date signed copy sent to DEQ/PWS:  8/17/2022 
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